To NOPS Situation Unit Leaders/Plans Chiefs:
There was no IR flight tonight (Tuesday) for Northern California due to higher priorities elsewhere.  Scuttlebutt has it that the other IR plane may be ready to get back in the game for Wednesday nights flights.  So hopefully we can get your fires flown tomorrow night.  Only problem is that I leave Thursday morning going home and unless the plane gets here early, I may not have time to do them and get my 8 hours off before my long travel day starts.  I’m working on getting that taken care of but no work yet.  It’s been a pleasure working with you folks these 2 weeks.  Hope to see you again soon.
Buck Buchanan

Infrared Interpreter
